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NJ Tax E-News  10/14/11 
 
The following information has been posted to our Web site since 9/16/11: 
 
TECHNICAL ADVISORY MEMORANDUMS (TAMs) 
 
TAM-19   Gross Income Tax: Tax Relief Act of 2010 (9/7/11) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tams/tam19.pdf 
 
TAM-20   Corporation Business Tax: Tax Relief Act of 2010 (9/8/11) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tams/tam20.pdf 
 
 
TECHNICAL BULLETINS (TBs) 
 
TB-66   Exemption Administration Related to Accepting Certificates 
(9/26/11) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tb/TB66.pdf 
 
 
TAX TOPIC BULLETINS (GITs) 
 
GIT-12   Estates and Trusts (9/11) 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/tgi-ee/git12.pdf 
 
 
STATISTICS OF INCOME 
 
2009 Income Tax Returns 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/pubs/soi_tables2009.pdf 
 
 
CIGARETTE TAX  
 
Minimum Legal Prices on Cigarettes Sold in New Jersey as of September 27, 
2011 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/other_forms/mlpcig.pdf 
 
 
GROSS INCOME TAX 
 
Specifications for Reporting W-2 Information for Tax Year 2011 Via 
Electronic Filing 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/other_forms/git-er/11nj_efw2.pdf 
 
Guidelines for Preparation of 2011 W-2 Wage and Tax Statements 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/other_forms/git-er/m6025_2011.pdf 
 
Alternative Business Calculation Deduction 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/nettingnotice.pdf 
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HOTEL/MOTEL OCCUPANCY FEE AND MUNICIPAL OCCUPANCY TAX 
 
2011 Municipal Occupancy Tax List 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/munitaxlist11.shtml 
 
 
LOCAL PROPERTY TAX  
 
Statistical Data:  Updated listings under County Equalization Tables, 
Average Residential Sales Price, Coefficients of Deviation, Common Level 
Ranges (Chapter 123), Table of Equalized Valuations, and Grantor's Listing 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/lpt/statdata.shtml 
 
Statistical Data - Farmland/FEAC:  Updated listings for tax year 2012 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/lpt/farmland.shtml 
 
Approved Courses for Continuing Education 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/pdf/lpt/course11.pdf 
 
 
BULK SALE REQUIREMENTS 
 
Bulk Sale Act Amendment 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/bulk_sale_act.shtml 
 
 
PROPERTY TAX RELIEF PROGRAMS 
 
October 31 Deadline for Homestead Benefit, Senior Freeze Fast Approaching 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/pdf/Homestead%20BenefitSenior%20FreezeRelease_Oct11.pdf 
 
 
OFFICE OF TAXPAYER ADVOCATE 
 
OTA Expands Services; No Longer Limits Cases by Tax Type 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/ota/ota_limitations.shtml 
 
 
PUBLIC AUCTIONS 
 
Listings for current Division of Taxation Public Auctions 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/auctions.shtml 
 
 
SMALL BUSINESS WORKSHOPS  
 
Current schedule 
http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/taxation/sbwsched.shtml 
 
 
PLEASE DO NOT REPLY TO THIS MESSAGE. 
If you have a question about any of the taxes and programs administered by 
the Division of Taxation, click on 
https://www.state.nj.us/treas/taxation/contactus_tyttaxa.shtml to send an e-mail. 
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To view, complete, and print our fill-in forms, Adobe Acrobat Reader 
Version 8.16 or higher is required (Version 9.0 or higher recommended). To 
view and print our publications, Adobe Reader Version 4.0 or higher is 
required (Version 9.0 or higher recommended). If you do not have Adobe 
Reader installed on your computer, use this link to download a free copy 
now:  http://get.adobe.com/reader/otherversions/ 
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